
 

   
 

 

 

 

     
    

 

 

MinhChau Corr Appointed as VRE’s New General Counsel 

Longtime general counsel Steve MacIsaac to retire in September 
 

Alexandria, Va. – The Virginia Railway Express (VRE) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

MinhChau Corr as its new General Counsel, succeeding longtime General Counsel Steve 

MacIsaac, who will retire in September.  

 

Corr brings to the role over two decades of legal experience, including 15 years with the 

Arlington County Attorney’s Office—five of which she served as County Attorney. In this role, 

Corr provided legal support to VRE and the Northern Virginia Transportation Commission 

(NVTC) when the Arlington County Attorney’s Office served as general counsel for those 

agencies. Prior to her government service, Corr held roles in the private sector, including at 

Xerox. 

 

“MinhChau’s deep understanding of regional transportation law and her previous experience 

working with regional transportation partners and providers make her an exceptional choice 

for General Counsel,” said VRE Operations Board Chair Sarah Bagley. “We are confident her 

leadership will strengthen our legal and policy work as VRE’s system continues to evolve to 

meet the needs of our riders.” 

 

Corr is a member of the Local Government Attorneys of Virginia and the Northern Virginia 

Transportation Authority’s Council of Counsels. She has also served on the Board of 
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Governors for the Virginia State Bar’s Local Government Section. She holds a B.A. in 

Philosophy from the University of Florida and a J.D. from the George Mason University School 

of Law. 

 

Corr succeeds Steve MacIsaac, who has served as VRE’s General Counsel since its inception. 

Beginning in the mid-1980s, MacIsaac served as General Counsel to VRE while also working in 

county government, and became its in-house, full-time General Counsel in 2021. He spent 21 

years as Arlington County’s County Attorney and previously served 18 years with the Prince 

William County Attorney’s Office. 

 

“Steve has been a steadfast partner to VRE from the beginning,” Bagley said. “His contributions 

providing legal expertise have been foundational to VRE’s establishment, as well as our 

continued growth and success, and we thank him for his decades of dedicated service.” 

 

Corr will begin as VRE General Counsel on September 15, 2025. MacIsaac’s service with VRE 

concludes September 12, 2025.  

 

VRE, the nation’s 13th largest commuter rail service, connects Central and Northern Virginia 

with the District of Columbia. VRE is recognized for its provision of safe, reliable, convenient, 

and comfortable transportation. Its two lines, Manassas and Fredericksburg, serve 19 stations, 

including two – L’Enfant and Union Station – in D.C. VRE is co-owned and co-operated by the 

Northern Virginia Transportation Commission and the Potomac and Rappahannock 

Transportation Commission. Additional information, including fares and schedules, is available 

at www.vre.org. 
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